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St. John’s Avenue 
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A2H 2E5 
 

Robert Matthews, Principal               Telephone (709) 634-6333 
Renee Sherstobetoff, Vice Principal           Fax Number (709) 634-8953 

 
MEMO TO: Parents/Guardians 
FROM: Principal 
DATE: October 6th, 2014 
 
 
DIELEMAN FUNDRAISING – “Snow Fun” & DFS MAGAZINE STAND FUNDRAISER 
 

Enclosed in the package are 2 three part order forms, one for brochure products and the other 

for magazine subscriptions. You may turn in the white & yellow copies with your money or you 

may also order on-line and utilize the 4-digit code. DEADLINE Tuesday, October 21st.  
 
Traffic Flow 
 

Due to the increased traffic flow on St. John’s Avenue, we are advising parents/guardians to 

utilize the drop-off area which is located on the North End of the school (one way lane that 

continues through to Murphy Square). Please do not park there – drop off only. 
 

School Photos  
 

Kindergarten & primary photos are scheduled on Thursday, October 16th. 

Elementary photos are scheduled on Friday October 17th. 

 
Thanksgiving Vegetable Orders 
 

The vegetable bags will be available for pick up @ Humber gym on Thursday, Oct. 9th & Friday, 

Oct. 10th before 3:00PM. 

 
The Food Bank Network 
 

The annual Thanksgiving Day Food Drive is upon us again. Last year, The Food Bank Network 

collected $12,708.05 in food and financial donations in the city. Six hundred and two families 

availed of these items.  Throughout this week, please bring in items, such as, canned vegetables, 

jam, canned milk, fruit cups, juice boxes, etc. 
 
Thanksgiving Assembly 
 

Please be advised that our Thanksgiving Assembly is Friday, October 10th @ 10:20.  All 

Parents/Guardians are welcome to attend. 
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